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 Good News Club 

Good News Club is 

back at the 

Intermediate school in 

Chillicothe, Ohio. The Club 

began with the Easter party, 

Always True Treasure Hunt 

Easter Party on April 7  

Good News Clubs were held in the school each Thursday ending on 

May 5. There were 9 students enrolled and 3 students made 

decisions to receive Jesus as their Savior.            

 

Easter Party Clubs 

Always True Treasure Hunt Easter Party  
 

An Easter party was held at the Sherman 

Park Community building in Chillicothe, 

Ohio on April 14.  CEF® workers used 

puppets to lead children on a Treasure hunt 

to discover the Good News that Jesus is 

truly alive and can save them from their 

sin! There were 12 students were enrolled 
         

 

An Easter party was also held at 

the South Scioto School in 

Massieville Ohio on April 18 

there were 10 students were 

enrolled 
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June 12 – 18  

Cedarville University 

Cedarville, Ohio  

CYIA Pre-Training  

Pre-training classes for teens 

ages 12-18 who are enrolled in 

the Summer Missionary 

Program for the CEF® of Ohio 

South Central Chapter will be 

held at the Jefferson Ave CCCU 

church 770 Jefferson Ave 

Chillicothe Ohio on Saturday 

May 15 and  21 9AM-2PM  

  

Visit our Website 

https://cefofohsouthcentral.org/ 

Donations can now be made on 

line. 

Also check our Face Book Page 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Good News Caboose News  

The Good News Caboose traveled to the Piketon Dogwood Festival 

in Piketon Ohio on April 21 through the 24 several staff and 

volunteers presented the Wordless Book. 

 CYIA students Ella Moore and Keirra Moore also did face 

painting. There were 86 children and 68 adults that visited the 

caboose and 12 children made decisions to receive Jesus as their 

Savior  

 

Heritage Nazarene Church 

Pastor Mike Culp invited the 

CEF® Staff to present the ministry 

of CEF® to his congregation on 

Sunday May 1    and asked for The 

Good News Caboose to visit as well. 

Committee Chairman, Leah 

Marhoover presented the Ministry of CEF® to the congregation 

Thanks to Harry and Angie McQuiniff and Gary Hatfield for the new 

steps installed on the caboose. 

Thanks to John Creech for transporting the caboose to the Nazarene 

Church and back. 

Prayer and Praise  

Please pray for the students attending the CYIA training in  

Cedarville June 12-18. Pray for the Pre Training .Pray for the 5-Day 

Clubs they will be working in this summer. Pray for the children to be 

receptive to the Gospel. 

Pray for the Committee and for more workers. 

Pray for more churches to partner with us. 
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